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Everyone that works with children should do the best for them 
 

Friday 4th September 2020 
Dear parent /carer, 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 
It is our aim to restart our Breakfast Club facility in the New Street site from Monday 14th September 2020.  The club will 
be open to children in Year 1 to Year 6.  This is such an important part of the school day for many of our families, and so 
we are pleased that we can offer the club earlier in the term than we thought.   
 
We have had to make some amendments to our Breakfast Club in order to ensure that it can be run safely. 
 

 Breakfast Club will run as usual from 8.10 a.m. Monday to Friday until the start of school. 

 Entry to Breakfast Club will be reduced to a short 10 minute window initially from 8.10 to 8.20 a.m.  There will 
be no admittance after this time. 

 Families will have to social distance whilst waiting to attend and will not be allowed on site. 

 Children will enter through Gate 3 (near our school crossing patrol), and will be met at the gate by a member of 
staff. 

 Children will have to sanitise their hands on entry, and then wash their hands after taking coats and bags to 
their class area before entering the hall. 

 Children will sit on Year Group tables, so that we reduce the risk of children from different year groups mixing 
once in school. 

 Children will be able to have the choice of cereal, fruit and toast and milk, juice or water. 

 Tables will be wiped down before and after children have eaten. 

 Children will be collected from the hall in their Year Groups by a member of staff, and will wash their hands on 
entry to their classroom. 

 
At the moment, we are not restricting the numbers who attend Breakfast Club, however this is something which we may 
need to do in the future – I am sure that you understand. 
 
Please may I ask that if you have any queries, you ring school, leave a message on our telephone, or email school on 
cwmnedd@npt.school  and we will get back to you as soon as possible.   
 
Best wishes to you  
 
Miss S A Harwood 
Headteacher 
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